YESHIVA UNIVERSITY

500 WEST 185TH STREET NEW YORK, N. Y. 10033

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

September 12, 1983

Rabbi David Stavsky Beth Jacob Congregation 1223 College Avenue Columbus, Ohio 43209

Dear David:)

I was enormously impressed by the list of young people whom you succeeded in sending to various Yeshivot, especially Yeshiva University.

That you sent your own children is, in itself, not remarkable but certainly admirable. That you were able to send so many other young people, the majority of whom come from non-observant homes, is a great and wonderful tribute to your rabbinic leadership. May you continue to exercise that kind of leadership for many years to come.

I take this occasion to wish you and your wife and all of your family a year of health and happiness, creativity and contentment.

Cordially yours,

NORMAN LAMM President

NL:gc